
Chehalis Tribal Government 
Closure Announcement 

The Business Committee would like 
to show their appreciation to 
employees in recognition of 

Labor Day. 
The Chehalis Tribal Government 

will close at noon on 

Friday, August 30, 2024.
Business will resume on Tuesday,

September 3, 2024
at 8:00 am. 




